


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

¥ MY Monthly FPL bill has ALREADY Increased by $30.00 for this past June, July,
August and September 2025, WITH THE SAME OPERATING HOURS AND
APPLIANCES.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Stephen Joseph

7510 Byron Avenue

Miami Beach FL, 33141-2331
Stephenmjob@gmail.com




